
AMCP has teamed with the UPS Store located in Lobby F of the Ernest N. Morial Conven�on Center to offer 
atendees a 10% discount on hi-quality 8’wx4’h posters.  The posters will be available onsite and can be picked up 
before set-up �me at the UPS Store located in Lobby F of The Ernest N. Morial Conven�on Center. 
 
To submit your posters for prin�ng, please email: store6216@theupsstore.com with the dimensions of your 
posters as well as upload your file (PLEASE PROOF YOUR FILE BEFORE SENDING FOR PRINT, WE ARE NOT 
RESPONSIBLE FOR ANY TYPOS OR ERRORS ON YOUR FILE). 
 
All orders must be submited by April 8, 2024, by 4pm.  No orders will be processed a�er April 8th. 
Payments for posters will be due upon pick-up. 
 
If you have any ques�ons, please feel free to contact us through email at store6216@theupsstore.com or 504-670-
8941 an Associate will be glad to assist you. 
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